



BORAMAE HOSPITAL AFFILIATED TO SEOUL NATIONAL UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL



PRESIDENT, DAE HEE HAN, M.D., Ph.D.

Round Robin Letter

David G.Piepgras, M.D.
Department of Neurosurgery
Mayo Clinic
200 First Street SW, Rochester
MN 55905, U.S.A.
Tel:507-284-2254

Fax:507-284-2254

October 21, 1999

Dear Dave:

Last year Sung and I enjoyed the Academy meeting at Santa Berber very much. Unfortunately this year I cannot go to the Amelia Island because of my hectic schedule. I'd like to know if you mailed the group photo that we took last year at Four Seasons hotel.

This year is another special year for my family members. My son, Il-kyu got a son who is my grandson at the same time. His name is Joon-Yong but unfortunately he is suffering from neonatal hepatitis which is improved very much but still not cured. Hopefully he will recover completely by the end of this year. My another granddaughter, Suh-Jin, is one and half years old and she is doing very well. It is a great thing to see a baby growing physically and mentally.

Personally I am very busy because of my dual appointment as a professor of Department of Neurosurgery, Seoul National University Hospital(SNUH) as well as the president of Boramae Hospital which is operated by SNUH. My clinical volume is decreased very much and the administration activity is increased.

I am attending this year's meeting of CNS in Boston. I may meet some of Academicians in that meeting as well as the 60th anniversary meeting of MGH.

I am looking forward to meeting you in near future.

Dae Hee Han, M.D.

395 SHINDAEBANG – 2DONG, TONGIAN → GU, SEOUL 156 – 707, NOREA • TEL : 822 – 831 · · O711 • FAX : 822 – 831 – O721 • ENET : dzehan@plaza:snu.ac.kr